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October 28, 1971

Dr. Hector Garcia
American G.I. Form
Corpus Chrsti, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your letter with regard to the
segregation of Mexican American children in Texas. The infor-
mation you sent me was most informative.

I very much appreciate your taking the time to inform me
of your views. Receiving letters like yours from around the
country is important to me because it gives me an opportunity
to know the problems and opinions of those who do not reside
in my district.

Thanks again for writing. You can be sure that I will
keep your views in mind when dealing with this important
matter.

With best wishes, I am
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